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Weekly Attendance 

Caterpillar Class    - 96.36% 
Butterfly Class       - 94.29% 
Firefly Class        -     94.00% 
Dragonfly Class      -     96.67% 
 
Congratulations to Dragonfly Class 
for having the best attendance 
figures this week. 

Lambs 

Thank you to Ms Okoro and Mr 
Halmshaw for organising and looking 
after the sheep. The children have 
loved having them at the school. 

Easter Church Service 

Our Easter Church Service will be 
held at the church on Friday 31st 
March at 2.30pm. Everyone is 
welcome to attend. 

Red Nose Day 

We raised £73.25, thank you very 
much for supporting this event. 

Facebook 

We are now on Facebook, once we 
have received all photo consent 
forms back, we will be able to start 
using this to update you.  
Please can forms be returned ASAP. 

Dates for your Diary 

28th March – Dragonfly Class Trip 
29th March – 2.15pm Caterpillar and Butterfly craft session parents welcome 
31st March – Easter Service at the Church 2.30pm – Parents are welcome 
3rd – 17th April - Easter Holidays 
18th April - Back to School 
1st May – Bank Holiday 
5th May – Class photos 
5th May – Kings Coronation Tea Party 2.30pm – Parents are welcome 
8th May – Bank Holiday 
9th May – Year 6 SATS 
6th June – Residential Zoom Meeting 6.00pm 
28th May – 2nd June – Half term 
21st July – Last day of Summer Term 

Reading at Home 

 
I have attached two guides about reading at home for parents in Key 
Stage 1 and EYFS. These guides provide top tips for reading at home 
with your child and the types of questions to ask your child. 

Times Tables 

 

Times tables In Year 4. Children sit a times tables test. Rapid recall of 
times tables is essential knowledge which helps children succeed in 
many areas of mathematics. I have included below some useful website 
games that your children may like to play. Times tables games - 
Timestables.co.uk 

Send Meeting 

 

Thank you to those parents who came to Mr Halmshaw's SEND 
meeting. Mr Halmshaw is planning on running parent meetings on a 
termly basis. If you have any subject areas, you would like us to look at, 
please contact the school office.  

https://www.timestables.co.uk/games/
https://www.timestables.co.uk/games/
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